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To  

The Principal  

All Affiliated Colleges 

 

Sub: Inter College Kabaddi Tournament  

Sir 

With reference to subject cited I would like to inform you that the Inter College Kabaddi 

Tournament 2015-16 was allotted to Jorhat College. But due to some unavoidable circumstances 

they express their inability to hold the same. Therefore the tournament is being allotted to 

Subansiri College, Lakhimpur and rescheduled to be held on 6th and 7th October 2015.  

 

This is for your kind information and necessary action.      

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Sd/- 

Manto Baro 

Sports Officer i/c 

Dibrugarh University 

 


